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SEALED BID 

2001 FORD EXPLORER & 28FT CAMPER 
          Fillmore County is accepting sealed bids for the sale of a 2001 Ford Explorer with  

          140,000 miles with issues and a 28 foot Camper that was used for housing after a flood 

event.  Both units can be inspected at the Fillmore County Highway Office at 909 

Houston Street NW, Preston, MN 55965 prior the bid opening. 

 

          Completed bid forms shall be submitted in a sealed envelope, marked “2001 Ford           

          Explorer bid” or “28 foot Camper bid”, and mailed or hand delivered to the Fillmore 

          County Highway Department, 909 Houston Street NW, Preston, MN 55965 prior to the  

          bid opening.  Bids that are not submitted on an official bid form will NOT be considered, 

          and late bids will NOT be considered.  The County reserves the right to reject any or all 

          bids if it is determined by the County to be in the best interest of the County.  Sealed  

          bids will be publicly opened and read at 1:30 PM, Monday, September 25, 2017.  Official 

          bid form may be found on the County Highway website at:  

          http://www.co.fillmore.mn.us/highway .   

           

 

 

 

          Ronald Gregg PE, Fillmore County Engineer 

          507-765-3854 

          rgregg@co.fillmore.mn.us  

          advertise: 9/11/2017 & 9/18/2017 
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